March 25, 2019

To whom it may concern,

Recently, our family experienced a medical emergency immediately following the snow
storm on Monday March 4™ Not only did first responders of Holden Police and both
Holden and Rutland Fire Departments respond immediately, but also Holden's DPW
department, with their quick assistance in clearing the driveway of 10” of fresh snow in
order for the ambulance crew to gain access to the driveway and garage. Through the
efforts of all local first responders, we received immediate, professional, courteous and
detailed attention to our medical emergency.

Our family feels truly blessed to have had them all at our side to ensure the positive
turnaround we experienced. Without them, the outcome may have been tragically
different.

This letter is a small token of our huge heartfelt Thank You to all of our first responders.
May God bless you all and the work you provide to our community.

Sincerely,

The Lemoine Family
Jefferson, MA



